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From,

Mr. David Whitmore

President   
Young Writers Fellowship Center

September 12, 2011

To,

Mr. Richard Gonzalez

112 East Pratt Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Dear Mr. Gonzalez,

With extreme delight and proud, I would like to inform you that you have been selected as one of 20 participants for our fellowship programs for the year 2012. Your application form and the works that you have submitted is highly impressive and we wish to see you touching new heights in the field of creating writing in the near future.

Attached herewith is a brochure mentioning the fellowship program including the regulations you are expected to follow as part of the program to begin from January 2012. You are also expected to submit a project report at the end of the program.
If you have any inquiries, please contact us at 542 113 6565.

Sincerely,

David Whitmore
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